September Newsletter – DoctorMillersTea.com 

Hello everyone!
I hope this finds you healthy and happy!

Wow!  It seems the world has finally discovered the health advantages of detoxing!  Everywhere we look, there are articles and books written on the importance of ridding our body of toxins, bacteria and parasites trapped inside of us.  This is not news to Dr. Miller!  He has worked for more than 25 years formulating his Holy Tea and Be Free Detox so that we may be healthier.
From an article found in the September issue of First magazine … 

There is no longer much debate in the scientific community about the link between toxic exposure and weight gain.  Study after study confirms that chemicals added to foods, as well as industrial pollutants in the air and water, slow fat-burning metabolic rate, plus hinder the function of the liver, gallbladder, lymphatic system and other weight-controlling organ systems. 
According to Dr. Roni DeLuz, R.N, N.D., “At least 1,000 new chemicals are dumped into our environment every year – a number that has doubled over the last few decades.  And if that weren’t enough, these new toxins often mimic hormones, altering the function of virtually every cell in the human body.”

It is recommended that a herbal tea - which includes Milk Thistle (aka Holy Thistle) – be added to daily diets to cleanse our organs in order to release trapped toxins that slow metabolism, block production of fat-burning lipase enzymes and disrupt blood sugar.  By targeting these weight-controlling organs, you can shuttle their stored toxins to the colon, where they can be properly neutralized and excreted. 
How to Detoxify

Dr. Miller’s Be Free, of course!  Like all of Dr. Miller’s products, Be Free Detox is safe and all natural.  Most importantly, it’s effective!  Be Free should be used about every 6 months followed with daily use of Holy Tea.

Order here, www.doctormillerstea.com   
Holy Tea and The Hoy Tea Club
Since my last newsletter, I’ve had several inquiries regarding The Holy Tea Club. 
The Holy Tea Club is a network marketing venture founded by a group called Set You Free Enterprises.  When The Holy Tea Club is launched, we expect our prices for Holy Tea to increase; however, we do not know when that will take place – possibly this week (9/16/07).
Please be assured that as a loyal customer of www.doctormllerstea.com you will be notified before prices increase and will be given the opportunity to order your Holy Tea at current prices.

If you have other questions, please do not hesitate to e-mail or call:

joanne@doctormillerstea.com
731.267.0035
All my best!

Joanne

